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Calvary Elementary
Calvary Elementary held its Community 
Open House last week where families toured 
the new school and also visited the former 
CES.



Calvary Elementary
The MC Area Technology Center is working with 
Calvary Elementary to make these CES keepsakes 
from materials from the former school building and 
currently taking online orders.



Staff Success
Congratulations to Director of Student Support/SEL 
Coordinator Veronica Deacon who recently completed her 
Ph.D. in Leadership through the University of the 
Cumberlands.

Deacon successfully defended her dissertation which 
analyzed the relationship between leadership styles, student 
attendance, and teacher job satisfaction in K-8 education.



Peak Moments
ECE students from Marion County High School and Lebanon Middle 
School attended a Christmas celebration at the Guthrie Center in 
Bardstown.



Peak Moments
Marion County Middle 
School held a students 
vs. staff basketball game 
recently.



Peak Moments
Members of the MCHS JROTC 
program helped place wreaths at the 
Lebanon National Cemetery for 
Wreaths Across America Day.



Student Success
WMES students Nicole Hawkins 
and Elijah Brown were selected as 
members of the 2025 KMEA 
Kentucky Children’s Chorus. They 
will be singing at the Kentucky 
Center for the Arts in February.  



Vibrant Learning Mr. Carey’s students at MCMS dissected tiger 
sharks this week during their WIN time. 
Students had practiced on paper models and 
watched videos of dissections leading up to their 
lab.



Preschool
Lebanon Elementary:  20

Glasscock Elementary:  20

Calvary Elementary:  20

West Marion Elementary:  39

Total:  99

 

Dolly Parton Imagination Library:

Active: 649

Graduated: 1366



Facilities -- Year in Review
In addition to the completion of 
the new Calvary Elementary, 
there have been several facilities 
improvements throughout the 
district during the past year.



Facilities -- Year in Review
The former bus garage behind GES 
received an extensive interior and exterior 
renovation and will become the new 
maintenance building.

The GES annex building also received a 
renovation and will become the 
ELL/Migrant program office.



Facilities -- Year in Review
Glasscock Elementary is receiving new canopies to 
go with extensive exterior masonry work, new 
windows, and an updated HVAC system.



Facilities -- Year in Review
The football press box 
received new flooring, 
windows, and siding.

The MCHS softball and 
baseball fields received 
new stairs leading to 
the club houses.

Work on a new practice soccer 
field is underway.



Facilities -- Year in Review
Each school in the district received 
(or will receive) an outdoor 
classroom along with seating.



Facilities -- Year in Review
Other projects include: 

- Marion County Middle School received new windows 
and are in the process of a roof replacement and a 
new HVAC system.

- The Marion County ATC is receiving a new roof

- The MCHS parking lot and the access road connecting 
MCHS and LMS were repaved.

- The locker rooms at the MCHS gym received 
significant upgrades.

- The MCPS bus garage received new flooring.


